Dear all, 
Due to online booking developments and to reduce administration workload for our service and yours, we are no longer accepting referrals for routine coil or implant appointments via SCI Gateway. 
We will still accept referrals for those with additional support needs or who need an interpreter.
Patients can book their own appointment via our online booking service which is available on the Sandyford website:
https://www.sandyford.scot/sexual-health-services/contraception/
If patients are unable to access services online, they can still telephone on 0141 211 8130 to book. We are continuing to provide as many appointments as possible and they are added to our system as soon as we can confirm staff availability.
We will still accept referrals for those with additional support needs or who need an interpreter.
Thanks
Becky
